
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 22 January 2019 09:48 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection  
 
Good morning  
I would like to register my strong objection to the building of 250 new houses and small buildings at 
Eshiels in the Tweed Valley. This is currently a beautiful place to visit with fantastic panoramic views 
from the house we stay in regularly. This proposed planning would remove the whole view. Why 
would anyone want to destroy such a lively area. 
Kind Regards  


